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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are delighted to announce that our year 5 children will be taking part in the Key Stage 2 
Archbishops’ Young Leaders Award this year. We’re really excited to be involved in this 
programme which has been designed and written by the National Society for Education.  
 
The Archbishops’ Young Leaders Award aims to equip young people to ‘be the change they 
want to see’ in their local communities, school and within themselves. This is achieved 
through a number of interactive lessons and practical challenges our pupils will be involved 
in serving their community and making a difference.  
 
The programme starts on 18th October 2024. The children will be participating in projects 
around the school and coming up with a project to help the community. The focus of the 
projects link to sustainability and what we can do to make a difference.  Pupils will also take 
part in small challenges at home to help their family or neighbours.  We ask that you ensure 
that you provide any relevant supervision for these challenges.   
 
At the end of the award each student will receive a certificate, at a celebration event hosted 
by Discovery Trust. More details about this will follow. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support with this exciting project. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Vardy, Mrs O’Connell and Mr Creese 

http://www.danemill.com/

